
Purchase Area Walk to Emmaus 

Board Meeting Minutes 

 

The PAWTE board met on Monday, March 10, at Mayfield FUMC. Present were: 

Greg Carlton   Edwina Key  Diana Colson  Karen Welch 

Mike Looney   Rick Rodriguez Mike Wyatt  Gail Dyke 

Kim Johnson   Joe Neely  Jeff Alford  Bob Morrow 

LaVerne Waldrop  Tricia Trull 

 

Present by invitation was: Janean Tinsley. 

Mike Looney opened the meeting with prayer. 

 

Janean Tinsley reported team meetings are going well. A prayer warrior has had to drop 

off the team, so Janean is in process of replacing her. 

      

Bob Morrow moved to accept the minutes as sent out to members, Mike Wyatt seconded, 

motion carried. 

 

Kim Johnson provided a treasurer’s report. She presented a thank you note from The Gift 

for our donation (see attached).  After review, Joe Neely moved to accept the treasurer’s 

report, Diana Colson seconded, motion carried. 

 

Old Business:  

 

We are still looking for a board member to agree to chair the kitchen committee. 

 

After discussion of the revised pilgrim application, Greg Carlton offered to make the 

revisions discussed. He will have it ready for approval at the next board meeting. 

 

Jeff Alford and Joe Neely asked for more direction in questions on the bylaws. They will 

look at more closely using past bylaws and suggested bylaws from Upper Room as a 

guide. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Agape’ – Rick reported he will be conducting Agape training for the teams tonight. He 

has met with Tane Alexander and she provided good information for a smooth transition. 

He is planning a meeting with Bob Alexander to inventory contents of the storage 

building. 

Transportation – Bob reported he has two churches volunteering their vans for the 

upcoming walks. He is contacting others. 

Gatherings/Worship – Diana Colson reported the May gathering will be at Benton 

FUMC. She has had a trio request to sing at the men’s closing. After discussion, it was 

decided the trio will sing during Communion at closing, pending approval from the lay 

director of the walk. 

 



Music – Jeff Alford is working on a spreadsheet of folks willing to help with music for 

gatherings.  

Chrysalis - LaVerne reported the January flights were excellent, and has carried good 

momentum to RUSH. She will be rotating off; Ricky Willis is the new Chrysalis 

Community Lay Director. June Chrysalis lay directors are Alan Paul and Melinda Paul. 

Literature –Edwina and Cherry Pyron are working on a detailed “to do” list to go in front 

of ALD and LD manuals. These will contain some items unique to our location, to ensure 

they aren’t overlooked. 

 

New Business: 

 

 

Training will be held at 4:30 before the May gathering. Trainers will be as follows: 

Agape – Rick Rodriguez, LD/ALD – Mike Looney, SD – Karen Welch, TL & ATL – 

Tommy Waldrop, Kitchen – Gail Dyke, Chrysalis – Ricky Willis, Prayer Warriors – 

Caryn Morrow, Music – Jeff Alford. 

 

The next board meeting will be April 21 at Benton FUMC. 

 

Discussion was held on the community acquiring a Sam’s Club Membership to be used 

for kitchen and agape. Kim Johnson will check on this, and report back. 

 

Kim will also check on purchasing 25 more candles to be used for Candlelight. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Gail Dyke 

Secretary 

 


